
From Our President

Dear Friends,

A new year is upon us and I think it’s safe to say we are all
ready for a fresh start! Our team at Felderman would like to
thank you for trusting us to be your Design-Build contractor
of choice. To us, the measure of success is from the
relationships we have with those we serve. In 2021, we are
committed to continuing to deliver the highest quality
customer experience and valuing our relationships above all
else.

We wish you and your team a very prosperous new year.
May this year bring you success, and may your business
grow bigger and stronger with each and every day!

Thank you for your loyalty, 

Ryan Harris
President, Felderman Design-Build



Ecolab

Ecolab has awarded us a contract to
expand their breakroom at their
Huntington, IN facility.

InSite Real Estate

We have been awarded a second
contract by InSite Real Estate to
construct a Starbucks location, this time
located in Daleville, IN.

Pure Barre

We are happy to announce that we have
been awarded a contract by Pure Barre
to construct a new fitness studio in Fort
Wayne, IN.

Deister Machine Co

We have been selected to renovate the
Berry St. location of Deister Machine
Company in Fort Wayne, IN.



InSite Real Estate - Daleville Starbucks

Learn more about our ongoing Starbucks project in Daleville, IN!

Read More

Felderman Design-Build has donated 1 acre of land to the Little River Wetlands Project.

Read More

https://www.felderman.com/post/starbucks-daleville-10-week-update
https://www.felderman.com/post/little-river-wetlands-project
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Contact Us

https://www.facebook.com/FeldermanDesign/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/felderman-design-build/
https://www.felderman.com/

